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Newsletter – 6th January 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Happy New Year to you all! It has been lovely to see the children coming back into 
school this week. They have settled really well and have enjoyed their learning.  
 
This week has seen the launch of our Behaviour System and we are delighted to 
say that several Positive Notes have already been given out and lots of positive 
praise!  
 
Next week we are delighted to be launching our topic - "Water - Friend or Foe" - 
please do chat to your child about what they have been learning!  
 
Have a good weekend and we look forward to seeing you all next week!  
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Mould  
 

After School Clubs 

Please note afterschool clubs will start next week commencing 9th January.  

Monday – Construction club with Mrs Fleming 

Tuesday – SATs club with Miss Curphey (Year 6 only) 

Wednesday – KS2 Gymnastics with Mr Ellis (Years 3 to 6 only) 

 

 

 

Stars & Postcards: 

There is going to be a change of the way stars and postcards are done this term. 

For this week as we have only been back a few days we are doing a star per year 

group and these have been picked from which children have been showing they 

are ready to learn and going above and beyond. 

 

Reception – Tiana - for being extra polite and respectful. 

Year 1 – Samuel – for his increased effort in his learning. 
Year 2 - Jaydan - incredible attitude to learning this week. 
Year 3 - Olivia - showing resilience and trying her hardest.  
Year 4 – Sapphire - for showing maturity and arriving into school ready to learn. 
Year 5 – Phoebe – for going above and beyond helping her peers with their maths. 
Year 6 – Mckenzie - for working really hard during inventions and making huge 
progress in his handwriting. 
 

Sharing  & Certificates Assembly 

Next week’s sharing assembly will be Class1.  

 

Materials Wanted 

We are wanting some recycling materials please. If you have any kitchen roll 

tubes, big plastic bottles, small yoghurt pots, small plastic boxes and empty cereal 

packets, please could you send these into school with your child/children. Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

 


